
04/06/2020 

MRS Michaela Browne 
6 Maroa CRCS 
Allambie Heights NSW 2100 
michaelabrowne4@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

Please reconsider this development as it is a gross overdevelopment of the of such a 
beautifully natural site. We are a small family that loves to visit Whale Beach as it is unique and 
special to our family. This development doe not suit the character of Whale Beach. The roads 
around Whale Beach are already busy and there is not a great deal of parking. Please do not 
let our beautiful beach end up like a majority of the beaches in the area. Overcrowded which 
leads to pollution and erosion. It is too precious to spoil. Thank you for taking the time to listen. 

Sent: 4/06/2020 6:30:31 PM
Subject: Online Submission


